
Rev. Russ Chamberlain let go
from Mercy Meals

Rev. Russ Chamberlain has been let go from Mercy Meals and
More, the organization that provides breakfast and a temporary
cold weather shelter for the homeless in New Bedford during
the freezing winter days. Here is a press release sent out
from the board at Mercy Meals and More:

 

As Mercy Meals & More continues to grow and move forward, the
leadership, which is the Board of Directors, has decided to
separate from the current Program Director. We would like to
reassure the public, our faithful contributors and especially
the  homeless  and  less  fortunate,  that  this  program  will
continue,  as  we  always  have,  to  serve  and  benefit  this
community. The Board would also like to thank the Program
Director for all of his years of service and we wish him
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success in his future endeavors.


